
 

Meeting Minutes of the Department of Physics 
 

Wednesday, March 14, 2012 | 5310 Chamberlin Hall  
 
 
The meeting was called to order by Bob Joynt, Department Chair at 12:15 PM with 23 voting 
members present. 
 
Action Items Approved 

 
1. Announcements 

• Dean has approved the offers. 
• Resignation letters for Teresa Sherron and Steve Banik have been accepted. 
• James B. Rosenzweig will visit campus on Aril 1-2. He is possibly interested in a 

fellowship with the Morgridge Institute. 
• The second Prospective Grad Visit is scheduled for March 23. Faculty reception will 

be held at 5:30 on Friday at the Fluno Center. 
• Physics student awards deadline is March 15, 2012 at 4:00 PM Central Time. Go to 

http://www.physics.wisc.edu/awards/ for more information. 
• Spring Break is the week of April 1st through 6th. 

 
2. Closed Meeting 

• Closed meeting to discuss personnel matters—pursuant to Section 19.85(1)(c). 
Closed to all but Associate Professors and Full Professors  
 

 




